
Viewing Your Bright Futures Evaluation 

 

Did you know that high school students can track their status towards meeting Bright Futures 

on the FloridaShines website?  

 

Follow the steps below to view your child’s Bright Futures evaluation. If you have issues or 

questions, please contact your child’s high school counselor.  

 

1. Go to www.floridashines.org 

 

 
 

2. Click on the Go to College link.  

 

http://www.floridashines.org/


3. Under the Go to College link, click on Pay for College.

 
4. Click on the Check Now button under Bright Futures. 

 
5. Enter your school district, last name, and Florida Student ID (your SSN with an X or your 10 

digit local ID number). 

 


